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FLOOD AND COASTAL

The forecast high tides have passed with only minor damage to the seawall at 
Crosby. There was some overtopping at Hall Road car park and Southport but not 
enough to warrant any formal action in closing roads or car parks.

CONSERVATION

Heritage at Risk Officer:  

Following approval of funding for the post from the Community Support Fund, 
interviews have taken place and the preferred candidate is expected to start in April 
following the completion of statutory notice periods required as part of their existing 
post.

As a result the identified work programme that has already begun in these areas will 
be accelerated when the officer is in post.


